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Chow Time

We all know, while running
around on the scoots, that we stop at
all kinds of places.  We're not picky
right?  Well here's yet another place to
stop at when you get the urge to eat.

I was being shown some new
places in central Wisconsin by
"Detour", and after many stops, the
time was right to get some chow.  We
stopped in at "The Dump".  A bar in
Cambria, known in the past as the
names says, for being run down. Jack
and Libby took over "The Dump",
with some major improvements, and
now have a really good establishment
to sit and relax in. Being bikers them-
selves they know what their clientele
want. 

This story is more about the food though. After ordering my food, I found out that
Libby worked at another restaurant formerly that served up home cooked meals made
daily. (Why change something that works?) So I ordered "the special", a couple of pork
sandwiches and  potato salad for $4.50. I was sitting there looking at the burgers going out
to the other patrons. Let me tell you they smelled great. And with the burgers being big-
ger than the bun, that tells you something about the place.

After getting my meal, I was extremely satisfied with the size of the sandwiches
and the "Bomb Ass potato salad home made by Libby" as Michelle, the smiling bartender
refers to it.

I would highly recommend "The Dump" as a stop on your next summer putt.
The Dump see our ad on page 12
105 W Edge Water Street
Cambria, WI
920-348-5733
M-Thursday 10-2 am
Fri & Sat 10am-2:30 am
Sunday 11-11pm

BACA
We are the local Chapter of a national non-profit organization called Bikers
Against Child Abuse. Our main goal is to help abused children stand up to their
perpetrators and not be afraid. Our secondary focus is to circulate child abuse
prevention and detection information within our communities.

April is National Child Abuse and Neglect Prevention Month and our Chapter
is participating in the Blue Ribbons for Kids campaign. Beginning in March, 15
local billboards have been purchased to promote the month of April as well as
our organization. We are also participating in our own nationwide ride on April
30th, The 100 Mile Ride. Each of our Chapters solicits pledges from the public
and will ride 100 miles in our local areas to spread the word about the impor-
tance of preventing child maltreatment. This is our #1 fundraiser! Also, in the
State of Wisconsin Governor Doyle has declared April 30th as an annual day to
Celebrate Children-A Blue Ribbon Day for Kids in Wisconsin.
Maggie Uravich - Public Relations Director
Bikers Against Child Abuse - Southeastern WI Chapter
PO Box 406
Butler WI 53007
www.bacausa.com
for more information.


